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COMMUNITY HOLIDAY
OPEN HOUSE

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 2, 2018
1–5 P.M.

NYBG invites members from the community to request 
complimentary tickets to see NYBG’s featured exhibition. 

A limited number of complimentary All-Garden Pass Vouchers 
are available to Bronx residents to our annual Community 
Holiday Open House. Ticketholders are welcome to visit the 
illuminated winter wonderland of the Holiday Train Show® in the 
spectacular Enid A. Haupt Conservatory, just one of the many 
holiday wonders for you to experience at NYBG. 

Distribution of tickets is on a first-come, first-served basis.
Free advance tickets are required for admission for Bronx 
residents. To receive your tickets, please send a self-
addressed, stamped envelope with the number of tickets
requested (4 maximum) by November 23 to:
 
The New York Botanical Garden
2900 Southern Boulevard
Bronx, New York 10458-5126
Attn: Community Relations

The All-Garden Pass allows:
•	Viewing of the Holiday Train Show® in the Enid A. Haupt 
Conservatory at the next available entry time between  
1 & 5 p.m.

•	Access to a Tram Tour, the Everett Children’s Adventure 
Garden, and Garden grounds until 6 p.m.

This community program is supported by the New 
York City Council’s A Greener NYC Initiative and 
Councilmembers Fernando Cabrera, Andrew Cohen, 
Ruben Diaz, Sr., and Ritchie Torres. 

For more information, please e-mail 
communityevents@nybg.org

Parking is $20 per vehicle.


